Sent: 21 May ;
To: Sexton, Gavir|

Cc:DC
Subject: Re: Application Number : 2018/1470/P - Objection

Dear Mr Sexton,

Re: Application Number : 2018/14707P

Please may we object strongly to the proposal.

We are rather shocked at the oversize two stories plan at the entrance to Chester
Close South.

The design is too massive especially at the entrance, and not pleasing to the eyes.

The house is already big, we object to the over-development as the plan is
completely out of character of Chester Close South.

A replacement should be like for like, to the character of Chester Close South, and
residences should be consulted for plans, which the owner has ignored.

The plan address is Chester Terrace, clearly not part of the body in Chester Close
South but building on our residences in Chester Close South,

There are many garages in the Estate, must not set a precedent for further
developments.

The Estate is on conservation area, Crown property, and under very strict rules.
Please have an example that our replacement windows were like for like to the
Council's directions.

We would be most grateful the Council please stop the development taking place.

Thank you for your time.

Best wishes,
Kelvin and Denise Chan
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